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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Ranaali Abbas <ranaaliabbas59@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 2:27 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: Show cause

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As per i was informed by my supervisor about fake reports i contacted him and explained the scenario.  
To be transparent , i was lacking of money and found a reference in children hospital for my test reports in free.  
For the sake of following the rules the doctor i approached she made an error report date, but report was 
original.  
After the scene i contacted with my supervisor and explained again everything to him and he assured me that he 
was clear and the reports was original.  
I made him contact and check the scenario that its all transparent and real. He agreed and it was clear.  
Last night i was again informed by my supervisor for the warning letter so now i have replied it also. For any 
kind of queries and proves i am here along with my supervisor. 
Thank you  
Ali Abbas  
Gulberg filling station FSD 
 
On Thu, 9 Feb 2023, 2:26 pm Ranaali Abbas, <ranaaliabbas59@gmail.com> wrote: 
As per i was informed by my supervisor about fake reports i contacted him and explained the scenario.  
To be transparent , i was lacking of money and found a reference in children hospital for my test reports in 
free.  
For the sake of following the rules the doctor i approached she made an error report date, but report was 
original.  
After the scene i contacted with my supervisor and explained again everything to him and he assured me that 
he was clear and the reports was original.  
I made him contact and check the scenario that its all transparent and real. He agreed and it was clear.  
Last night i was again informed by my supervisor for the warning letter so now i have replied it also. For any 
kind of queries and proves i am here along with my supervisor. 
Thank you  
Ali Abbas  
Gulberg filling station FSD 
 
On Tue, 7 Feb 2023, 12:32 pm , <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Ali Abbas 

  

This is with reference to the complaint we received regarding you about your fake medical report in 
your capacity as Safety Warden.  Please find attached Show Cause Letter and share your response 
within 48 hours. 
 
Looking forward to your prompt response. 
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Regards 

  

Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell: 03497760756 

  


